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Please don't allow Sydney to loose the historic Willow Grove at the expense of a new museum 
when this is exactly the sort of building we need to preserve. 
 
Surely there must be a way to retain the building as part of the Power House's move? 
 
I hope you see the irony in putting the museum on the grave of a historic building, so we can 
hang a photo of the old building inside the new building. 


